



## Thoughts of Appreciation

These following are just a few of the comments we received along with donations to the **Support the Effort Campaign**.

A heartfelt thank you to all of the staff, board members, volunteers and others who make CMH the amazing community hospital that it is for all of us. Kudos! Jeanette Cournoyer

A short time ago, you administered to my wife for a ruptured Achilles tendon and all of your people were SOOO good. Thank you. Peter Armour

Thank you to all of the staff of Campbellford Memorial Hospital for all that you do to keep us safe and healthy! We appreciate you so very much. Brian and Trish Wood

Pleased to be able to support this campaign and blessed to have an incredible hospital so close to home. Anonymous

This acknowledges the superb care given to my 102 year old mother. Many thanks. Paul Irwin

Thanks to all the frontline workers for your care and compassion. Please know how much we appreciate your efforts every day! Eileen M LeBlanc

Thank you to the hospital staff for everything you do for our community! Katherine @ Van Till Tree Care

You can support the Campbellford Memorial Hospital Foundation in the following ways:

- Mailing a cheque to the CMH Foundation, 146 Oliver Road, Campbellford, ON K0L 1L0
- securely on-line at www.givetocmh.ca,
- via E-transfer to <u>arunciman@cmh.ca</u>,
- using a credit card and call Angela at 705-653-1140 ext. 2107, Catherine at 705-653-1140 ext. 2104 or John at 705-632-2014
- Contacting the CMH Foundation to discuss other arrangements